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Mammoth tusk on display at ECM  
A mammoth tusk discovered in Owens Valley is now on display at the museum. A long-term 
loan from the Los Angeles Department of Water and Power, this tusk measures approximate-
ly 4 feet long. The tusk is from a mammoth that lived during the end of the last Pleistocene 
ice age 11,000 to 15,000 years ago.   

Former ECM Curator 
joins the FECM Board of  
Trustees 
Roberta Harlan, former Curator of 
Collections and Exhibits for the East-
ern California Museum, has been 
named to fill a vacant seat on the 
Board of Trustees, bringing our Board 
to full level. 

New ECM Curator named 
Upon the retirement of Roberta Har-
lan (now our newest Board of Trus-
tees member), long-time employee 
Heather Todd was promoted to Cura-
tor of Collections and Exhibits for the 
Museum.  Liz Livermont was hired 
part time to fill Heather's position as  
Museum Assistant. 
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Faces of Incarceration: New display at ECM 
 
Faces of Incarceration, a unique collection of artwork showing portraits and quotes from 
Manzanar incarcerees, is now on display at ECM. The quotes show a full range of perspec-
tives from the people who were so intimately impacted and, coupled with current-day por-
traits, the exhibit significantly expands our understanding of the complexities and challeng-
es related to Japanese-American incarceration. A program focusing on this exhibit will be 
held in January. The date and other details will be provided via email, or you can call the 
Museum at 760-878-0258. 

Faces of Incarceration, a recently installed exhibit at the Eastern California Museum  


